
                                                        

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

I am writing to let you know that I will be retiring at the end of this school year.  

So, I wanted to reach out to all of you to extend my appreciation and gratitude for 

getting the opportunity teach your children.  It has been a wonderful experience 

working with all of them, especially within a school culture such as PEARLS, that 

emphasizes inclusion, diversity, and respect for others.  I wish all of you and your 

families continued success and happiness in the years to come.   

 

God bless all of you! 

Coach Carrozza 

 

 


